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Friday 215t January 2022

Important dates for your diary

Spring 1 Spring 2
04.01.22 INSET day 21.02.22 Children return to school
05.01.22 Children return to school 24.03.22 Early Years Celebration
Day TBC
27.01.22 Reception vision screening 01.04.22 Last day of term
07.02.22 Tutorial day (school closed 04.04.22-18.04.22 | Full-term
to children)
11.02.22 Last day of term 19.04.22 INSET day
14.02.22-18.02.22 | Half-term 20.04.22 Children return to school
Celebrations
Class Star of the Week  Writer of the Week = Mathematician of Reader of the
the Week Week

RCC Fatima Aidan Yasmina Zaiyan

RSP Ibrahim Ellie Nabiha Honey
Class Star of the Week  Writer of the Week  Mathematician of Presenter of the

the Week Week

1CM Monica Jafari Princess Mawaddah
1AJ Sumayyah Zeynab Amanah Elise

2PH Aaradhya Petr Izabella Zarah

3MK Kaycee Hawdyar Javel

3CS Meriem Maddie Jessica Adrian

4JA Jeremiah Cristalera Keishana Keeva

4MV Suha Ariella Maida Brianna
5JG Sam Diaz Shayla Ezekiel
5BH Cecilia Zineddine Nihal A Violeta

6JA Kajus Isatu Barkat Emilia

6JB Eliab Leanne Adam Khloe W

This week’s gem winners are.... Emeralds

This week’s treasure chest winners are... 1AJ and 5JG




Attendance
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School target This week’s attendance winners are 6JB

Latest News

Tutorial day
Tutorial day will be taking place in school on Monday 7th February 2022 from 8:00am until

6:00pm, with Keyworth being closed to children. This is an opportunity for you to meet with
your child/ren’s teacher/s as well as looking at what your child/ren has/have been doing in
school this year. There will be an additional Tutorial Day for nursery children on Tuesday
8th February 2022 from 12:30pm until 3:30pm.

Please go to your Magic Booking account to book an appointment to meet with your
child/ren’s teacher/s.

Parking and collection

If collecting your child from a club at 4:30pm, please do not drive down and then loiter at the
end of Faunce Street. This is both unsafe for pedestrians as well as causing unnecessary
pollution in the school area. Instead, please park away from the school and walk down the
street to collect your child/ren.

Social media

Those of you who read the newsletter regularly will know that | like to continue to remind
parents/carers of the need to keep checking their child/ren’s phones and social media
accounts. When checking, if you become aware of any inappropriate content, please contact
the school and ask to speak to a Designated Safeguarding Lead - we all have a duty in keeping
our own and other children safe from harm. Further support can be found below:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/



https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
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KS2 and KS1 Dress up

¢ Come to school dressed as your Times Table Rockstar avatar and
raise money for NSPCC!

e Prizes will be awarded to the best dressed!

 Please bring a donation of 50p or more.

Some ideas:
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EYFS Dress up

e Come to school dressed in your favourite colour!
» Prizes will be awarded to the best dressed!
* Please bring a donation of 50p or more.

Activities
The children will be spending the day completing fun and practical

maths activities. They will develop their problem skills, investigative
skills and most importantly, have funl

Tag rugby tournament

On Wednesday, our tag rugby team took part in a tournament against other local schools. While
they were unable to bring home the trophy, they gave it their best and represented Keyworth
well.




Year 6 Japan topic
This half-term, year 6 are learning all about Japan and created these brilliant sculptural
representations of Mount Fuji!

Year 3 recorders

Southwark Music Services have been working with
Keyworth to deliver high-quality music lessons. This
term, the children in year 3 are developing their wider
musical knowledge and skills, including listening to,
evaluating and performing music using the recorder.

Year 3 Now Press Play - Volcanoes

Now Press Play is an award-winning immersive audio
resource, engaging primary school children in the
curriculum through sound, story and movement. This
week, year 3 were learning all about volcanoes.

The NEST - mental wellbeing support for children and families

The NEST offers FREE and confidential mental wellbeing advice and support for young people in
Southwark. During our recent INSET day, Keyworth staff received training around anxiety in
children and advice as to how we can support them with this. Below you will find the website
link with further information, including support around anxiety, stress, resilience and self-care:

https://www.thenestsouthwark.org.uk/

Support for families 1 - Parent Zone webinars

Parent Zone are a support service for the families in your area, offering resources, information
and advice for everything related to digital family life. They are offering FREE webinars for
parents/carers to address different aspects of online safety. Further details of the webinars and
how to book can be found at the end of the newsletter as well as by using the link below:



https://www.thenestsouthwark.org.uk/

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events

Support for families 2 - Fight 4 Change

Fight 4 Change aims to inspire young people to make a positive change in their lives and give
them the opportunities and the tools to progress. At the end of this newsletter, you will find
details of a local coffee morning and taekwondo class.

Support for families 3 - football coaching
At the end of this newsletter, you will find a poster advertising a local football school.

Word of the Week

This week’s Word of the Week is isolated. Please discuss its meaning with your child/ren and
encourage them to share what they have learned with their teachers in school to receive gems.
Do they know the origin? Can they use the word correctly in a sentence? Can they identify and
explain the meaning of alternative forms e.g., isolating/isolation? Can they identify any
synonyms or antonyms?

Please find below previous words that we have used in school:

Previous | euphoric, disclosed, premature, alleviate, gullible, bamboozle, elite, corrupt,
words vigour, penultimate, rebuff, contemplate, euphoria, malleable, temporarily,
nausea, vulnerable

| would like to wish you a lovely weekend!

Ray Capper
Head of School



https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events

FREE PARENT SUPPORT FOR ONLINE SAFETY
AND DIGITAL RESILIENCE

Parent Zone are continuing with fantastic webinars this term
to support parents with keeping their child safe online.
Sessions are open to all Southwark parents and carers.

Online Gaming: What you need to know
Thursday 27th January, 5pm-5:30pm
Explore the world of online gaming: the benefits, the risks, and when to log off.

Digital Wellbeing and Screen Time
Thursday 3rd February, 5pm-5:30pm
Managing screen time and helping your child's wellbeing.

Online risks, extremism and misinformation
Thursday 10th February, 5pm-5:30pm

"Digital resilience" parenting approach to keeping your child safer online.

Helping your child stay safer online
Thursday 24th February, 5pm-5:30pm

How you can help your child explore their online world safely.

Being Internet Brave
Thursday 3rd March, 5pm-5:30pm
Communicating with your child about online safety.

1o sign up, visit:

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events
or scan the QR code

https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events



https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events

SANTLEY UNITED




Jack Hobbs Community -
Hub, Maddock Way
SE17 3ANH

COMMUNITY.
DROP IN AND
COFFEE

THURSDAYS
10AM TO 1PM

ENJOY A TEA OR COITEE WITH FRIENDS

Find out what's initatives are happening on your estate
Sign up for free activities for Younﬁ people
Find out about courses available and sign up
Meet new friends and connections.

For more information contact Cherrelle@fight4change.org. 8k or
jhc@southwark.gov.uk or call 0785988297




Membership
£25 For Year.

In Partnershlp W|th Brandon TRAS'

FIGHT4CHANGE
FREE TAEKWONDO
SESSIONS
STARTING FEBUARY

Every Thursday:
Junior sessions: 5pm - 6.30pm

To register for free on the day

For more information contact Cherrelle on
07859882974 or email Cherrelleefight4change.org.uk.




